 ANAMOOSE JDA MEETING MINUTES

12-20-2021

President Frank Ewert called the Anamoose JDA Board special meeting to order this 20th day of December 2021, at 7:22 p.m. at City Hall. All members were present. Also present were Andy Melton, Beth Melton, and Laurel Schnase, City Auditor.



New Business:
This special meeting was called to order following the Anamoose City Council special meeting where they voted and accepted Andy Melton’s application for an On and Off Sale Liquor License. The JDA met with Andy Melton to inform him of the acceptance. Melton recently paid $700.00 for the annual license fee, and Schnase will deliver a signed 2022 On and Off Sale Liquor License Certificate tomorrow. A copy of the certificate is needed for Melton to apply for a ND State Liquor License.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:29 pm. Ammon/Martin. AIF

Frank Ewert, President
Laurel Schnase, City Auditor	
